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Vice-President’s Annual Report and 

Membership Committee’s Annual Report  

Bonclarken Conference Center  

500 Pine Drive, Flat Rock, NC 28731 

          June 2, 2022 
 

The Vice-President’s responsibilities include chairing the Membership Committee. The 

2021-2022 Membership Committee members are Susan Smith, Erin Vance, Daniel 

Wilson, President and Nena Lindrose, Administrative Director. 

 

Below is Ron Herman’s (Executive Director) current table of membership statistics.  
 

  Member Types   

  Associates Pharmacists 
Student 

Pharmacist Totals 

Active 1/1/2019 8 474 448 930 

Renewed 2 294 208 504 

Joined 3 21 297 321 

Lapsed 4 153 222 379 

Active 12/31/2019 7 335 523 865 

Renewed 5 309 266 580 

Joined 0 14 212 226 

Lapsed 0 28 306 334 

Active 12/31/2020 7 345 429 781 

Renewed 6 303 187 496 

Joined 1 15 197 213 

Graced 1 16 25 42 

Lapsed 0 50 211 261 

Active 12/31/2021 7 334 405 746 

Renewed 2 134 32 168 

Joined 0 6 42 48 

Graced 
   

0 

Lapsed 
   

0 

Active 5/13/202 7 329 405 741 

 

As reported to the board at our last meeting November 19, 2021, the committee had 

made 83 calls, emails, and or texts to graced or lapsed members that yielded a 25% 

renewal rate (21 renewals).  
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Since our November 19, 2021, meeting 42 additional contacts were made yielding a 21% 

renewal rate (9 renewals). The committee is currently working on a list of 37 names.  

For the current fiscal year, 162 graced or lapsed members will have been contacted.  

 

As reported last year, Nena Lindrose does several steps in pursuing membership 

renewals. The initial process starts with sending out renewal notices followed by a 

schedule of multiple reminders to renew. When members enter a grace period and then 

lapse the membership committee initiates their efforts to contact and encourage 

renewal. Nena provides the committee with a spreadsheet of names. The committee 

member calls, emails, and/or texts the respective member.  

 

CPFI is grateful to all our members who have renewed their memberships through the 

Covid-19 pandemic and warmly welcomes new members.  

It will be so good to get back to having a presence at National and State meetings, and 

prayer breakfasts.  

 

Ongoing Membership challenge: Be proactive in inviting fellow pharmacists and student 

pharmacists to join CPFI or renew their membership. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Greg Carlson, Pharm. D. 

CPFI VP and Membership Committee Chair 

 

 

 


